
Thank you for your letter regarding elimination of female genital mutilations in Kuwait, I would like to inform you that it is not considered an issue here in our place since it is not practiced and not acceptable in our society, also it is considered against our religion and all reported cases are actually done outside Kuwait in their mother countries mostly Egypt and Sudan hence we don't have any policy or legislations against it.
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